
WELCOMING THE WINTER BOARDERS: 

With the start of the new year comes the Aiken winter boarders.
There are several professionals including eventers and dressage
riders who make Stable View their home during the winter
months. Coming to Aiken for the winter gives riders based up
north the opportunity to continue their training as well as be in
close proximity to many shows. Those based at Stable View
never even have to leave the property to show at schooling and 



recognized eventing, hunter/jumper, and dressage shows. Stable
View looks forward to welcoming all of the Aiken winter boarders
the next few months.


